
17/09/2021 

MRS Helen Hamilton 
- 31 Attunga ST 
Newport NSW 2106 
helnhamilton@hotmail.com 

RE: REV2021/0034 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

In my opinion it is way overdue that this site be redeveloped. It worries me that the existing 
building will fall down the hill 
The new plans for this site can only enhance this beautiful part of the Northern Beaches. Don’t 
delay the process and give this development the approval 

Sent: 17/09/2021 6:59:28 PM
Subject: Online Submission


